

April 4, 2018

Dear Ms. Ruth Huck:

You have worked tirelessly to educate students in your community and should be proud of all you have accomplished. This year has been one of challenges and triumphs for public education, and we want to **thank you** for your ongoing membership.

You enjoyed significant savings last year as an All-Access member. On average, members like you saved \$1,500 in training, policy services, conference discounts and more.

Over the past year, Warren County S D took advantage of the following programs and/or services:

- 1. Live & on-Demand Training Package
- 2. Comprehensive Subscription
- 3. Career Gateway Participant
- 4. Policy Maintenance Program
- 5. Board Docs
- 6. Policy News Network
- 7. Insurance: Travel Accident School Directors
- 8. Eidex Power User
- 9. Delegate Assembly
- 10. Webinar: Improving School Attendance
- 11. School Law Workshop

- 12. Virtual New School Director Training
- 13. Winter Town Hall
- 14. Board Organization in an Election Year Webinar
- 15. New School Director Training
- 16. School Board Secretaries and Affiliates Conference
- 17. Member Roundtable & Reception
- 18. School Leadership Conference Attendees: 6
- 19. Career Gateway Ad's Placed: 5
- 20. Number of PSBA Inquiries: 36

New this year is myPSBA, your member portal for online learning and discussion groups, publications and more! PSBA also formed an Equity Services division, complete with an Equity Forum to help you address the varying needs of students. Join the discussion on myPSBA.org.

You continue to have an active association stand with you in the halls of the capitol, offer legal updates, deliver unparalleled live and online training and keep you informed of public education news.

You once again had access to Eidex, a cutting-edge data analytics tool for education. Through robust efforts, PSBA was able to provide three complimentary licenses to all member entities through Oct. 2018. This demonstrates a *minimum* savings of \$3,000.

Please remember to use your membership to its fullest. Here are some benefits you could have taken advantage of but unfortunately did not use:

1. Administrative Regulation/Policy Maintenance Program

In addition, you receive greatly discounted pricing for a variety of services, including complimentary Business Travel Accident Insurance for all school directors. Other examples include:

- KPN/PEPPM purchasing cooperative, competitively bidding contracts to reduce cost of acquisition
- BoardDocs® eGovernance tools that eliminate the need for paper distribution at meetings
- Grants Support Program providing access to the largest grants database online and grant seeking offerings
- Energy procurement services
- School-tailored insurance programs

In the coming weeks, your business office will receive the yearly dues invoice. We encourage you to contact us with any questions and look forward to continuing our collective commitment to students and communities in the pursuit of each student's success.

Sincerely,

Nathan G. Mains

Chief Executive Officer